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DECEMBER HIGHLIGHTS

Hot Cocoa Bar
On December 16th and 17th, we hosted a delightful hot
chocolate bar with a special visit from St. Nicholas! Students
enjoyed sweet treats and steaming cups of hot chocolate
while taking shelter from the rain. It was a heartwarming and
festive treat to kick off the Christmas season!

Festive Celebrations

Disputatio Academic Competition
Students dedicated time and effort to sharpen their academic skills. The competition showcased
their ability to tackle challenging questions, engage in thoughtful discussions, and collaborate with
peers in an atmosphere of spirited camaraderie. The day was both intellectually stimulating and
enjoyable, culminating in a joyful Christmas gift exchange that added a festive and heartwarming
touch to the occasion.

Middle School



High School
Gift Grab 
This fun holiday game brought excitement as
Mr. Alex Binz, Mrs. Kris Grigas, and Mr. Weston
Stoler participated enthusiastically.

Handel’s Messiah
A group of 37 parents, teachers, students,
and friends attended and enjoyed the
Seattle Symphony’s beautiful performance
proclaiming Christ through music.

Bible Class Outing
The students and Mr. Stoler dined at The Eggs and Us, where they engaged in a meaningful
discussion about how God listens—and does not listen—to the prayers of sinners.

UPCOMING EVENTS & MORE

January 20 @ 7:00 PM
CCHS Winter Program: Students will deliver lectures on The Messiah. There’s even a chance
we’ll sing part of the oratorio together!

January 27 @ 7:00 PM
CCMS Winter Program: A time to share our history learnings, poem and Bible recitations, and
fellowship. Dessert will follow the program.
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Starting February 3rd: On the first
Monday of every month, we will host a
coffee fellowship after chapel for
parents. Join us to discuss anything
about the school (or even your favorite
book) while enjoying a cup of coffee
with other parents and the head of
school.

Exciting
Announcement!
We are pleased to announce that Mr. Ed
Harper will be coming back to teach our
Civics class this semester! On top of this,
we are excited to reveal that students
taking Mr. Harper's class will have the
opportunity to earn college credit!

I am so grateful to share with our students, day after day, the love of God found in
Christ Jesus. In my short time here, I have already witnessed Christ’s work in
countless ways, affirming that His blessings have been manifold on this ministry of
the church. I am deeply thankful for you, your students, our teachers, Covenant
Presbyterian Church, and the board, who have all made this ministry possible in the
lives of these children. May His grace be multiplied even further in 2025!

Weston Stoler

FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

Mr Stoler’s Reading List
Theoretical-Practical Theology (4 volumes) by Petrus Van Mastricht
Toward a Reformed Apologetic by Keith Mathison
On the Incarnation by Athanasius
A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens
The Festive School by Nathan Carr

Hey Parents!
Starting February 3rd: On the first
Monday of each month, parents are
invited to a coffee fellowship after
chapel. Join us for discussions about
school, books, or anything on your mind,
while enjoying coffee with other parents
and the Head of School.


